
From: Suzanne Schrier   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 9:25 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel energy rate increase 
 
I am writing concerning the large rate increase proposed by Xcel Energy for this coming January 2023.  I 
am currently a customer of Xcel Energy.  I would like to request a public hearing for this increase before 
allowing them to increase their rates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne Schrier 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57105 

 
Email –  
 




